NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

The receiving of sealed proposals for VOLCANO ROAD, INTERSECTION
AND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS, VICINITY OF KULANI ROAD, FEDERAL-
AID PROJECT NO. HS-STP-011-2(38), DISTRICT OF PUNA, ISLAND OF
HAWAN, at the Contracts Office, Department of Transportation, 869
Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 and Office of the District Engineer-
Hawaii, 50 Makaala Street, Hilo, Hawaii, scheduled for 2:00 P.M., January 27,
2011, is hereby POSTPONED UNTIL 2:00 P.M., February 24, 2011, at which

time and place they wili be publicly opened and read.

internet Posting:  December 20, 2010



